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Wanted: people interested in joining incinerator

community advisory group

But, applications being sought 'without prejudice'

Mon Jun 30, 2008

CLARINGTON -- The Municipality will begin advertising soon for people to join a community

advisory committee which has a slim possibility of not being necessary.

Council was asked to set the wheels in motion to find Clarington's four representatives to an

incinerator Site Liaison Committee. But since the incinerator has yet to be fully approved

and Clarington does not yet have an agreed-upon host community agreement with the

regions of Durham and York, "I suggest it's a motion to advertise for a committee member

without prejudice," Regional Councillor Mary Novak said. "We don't have a complete

answer."

An advertisement with details of how to apply will appear in coming weeks, and council

intends to forward a list of names to the Region in September.

http://www.newsdurhamregion.com/news/clarington/article/101754
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